
Follow up re disability concerns and Dane County staff 10/30/2019 
 
As per Richard Johnson ADA Coordinator - Dane County is committed to providing reasonable 
accommodations to its employees who have a disability, as defined by the ADA (Americans with 
Disabilities Act).  We handle all requests for ADA reasonable accommodations on a case by case 
basis.  Due to the confidential nature of the ADA, I cannot answer this specific question.  
 
 


